
DART: Release Notes 
 

Date originally communicated: May 16, 2018 
Release date: June 15, 2018 
Updates available to customers: June 16, 2018 

 

For our DART Clients: 
What Users Need to Know About Features Scheduled for Release on June 15, 
2018: 
Communication Link 
The DART User Interface will be updated with a link to view Release Notes for DART. Users must be logged into the DART 
User Interface to access the link and the Release Notes. 

Figure 1: Communication Link 

 

 
Questions? 
Please do not hesitate to contact ClosingCorp Support with any questions by replying to this email or calling 866-CLOSING 
[256-7464]. 
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